
 Secretary’s Corner 
 October 13, 2024 

 Here is some information regarding upcoming events.  If you are 
 interested in assisting please reach out to the person listed.  Many 
 hands make light work.  We appreciate all of the assistance that we 
 have received throughout this season.  If you have any general 
 questions you may reach out to any of the board members and they 
 will be able to assist you. 

 ●  October 19th- Orchard Park-  If interested in chaperoning  or assisting on the field 
 please reach out to Mindy Kenward 

 ●  October 20th at 10:00am-  Senior room decorating  .  Senior parents are welcome to 
 assist in decorating the senior area.  Any questions please reach out to Debbie 
 Tompkins. 

 ●  October 21st-25th- Senior week-  Senior parents will  be treating our seniors to a week 
 filled with food and goodies.   Any questions please reach out to Debbie Tompkins. 

 ●  October 23rd- Senior night at the High School.  The  band will perform the show and 
 the seniors will be recognized for their dedication to the program.  The seniors will be 
 receiving a form that needs to be filled out.  This will include who will be escorting them 
 as well as other information about the senior. 

 ●  October 24th- Corsage making-  We will be meeting at  the beginning of rehearsal to 
 assemble corsages which will be given out to all marching band members at school on 
 the 25th.  If you are interested in assisting please reach out to Crystal Elliott. 

 ●  October 26th- Rehearsal, pizza party, decorating for Dome breakfast  - After the band 
 finishes rehearsal the boosters will be providing a pizza party.  Once they have finished 
 eating they will watch videos of old Championships.  While they are in the auditorium we 
 will be decorating the cafeteria for the Dome breakfast. 

 ○  If you are interested in serving pizza to the students after rehearsal please reach 
 out to Crystal Elliott. 

 ○  If you are interested in assisting with decorating for Dome breakfast please reach 
 out to Debbie Tompkins. 



 ●  October 27th- Dome Breakfast-  The boosters will be serving pancakes, sausage and 
 casseroles to the students and immediate family members.  We are in need of people to 
 cook, serve and clean up.  If you are interested in assisting please reach out to Debbie 
 Tompkins 

 ●  October 27th- Making lunches  - The boosters will be  assembling lunches for the band 
 members to eat as they travel to Syracuse.  If you are interested in assisting, please 
 reach out to Crystal Elliott. 

 ●  November 2nd- Pizza Sale-  We need assistance in making and selling pizzas.   If you 
 are interested in assisting, please reach out to Diana Baker. 

 ●  May 22nd-May 25th- Spring Trip-  Mr Jaeger has just announced the Spring Trip.  The 
 band will be traveling to Chicago.  At this time the price of the trip is $450 per person. 
 Additional information regarding payments will be given out shortly. 

 Thank you for your support.  Our next booster meeting will be November 4th at 7:00 in 
 the High School Auditorium. 


